LA LR A 8 November 8, 1954

Mr., Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebrasksa

Dear Mr., Nittler:

We are pleased to have your letter asking verification
of reception of WPEOQ.

In checking our logs we find that your reception as
reported is correct,

Sinocerely yours,

WPE O Inc.
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“100% LOCALLY OWNED"



